
Dear Mrs Hassan,

As you know, this is year 6’s final year at the wonderful Palm Primary School. We have all very 
much enjoyed our time here and would love to end the year in the best way possible. That’s 
why I am writing to you, as a hard-working member of year 6, to ask that we are allowed to 
have a prom in July.

It is indisputable that the current year 6 class are the best class that Palm Primary School 
has ever had. Our humour, attitude, work ethic and brilliance alone are enough of a reason to 
celebrate. Last year’s year six had a simple leaving assembly; this surely does not reflect the 
superior standard of our class. The only logical step is to hold a prom – the most fitting way 
to reflect the high standards and excellence of year 6.

Furthermore, the expected SATs results of year 6 will far exceed any gained before by Palm 
Primary School students. Without a doubt, this is as a result of unrivalled hard work and 
dedication during our studies at this school. Shouldn’t our unwavering effort be justly rewarded? 
If future classes are to succeed as we have, it is clear that a worthy reward, such as a prom, 
would motivate and enthuse them. It is the least that hard working students deserve after 
exam pressures.

Ultimately, it cannot be forgotten that a year 6 prom will provide the final opportunity for year 
6 to spend enjoyable time together before progressing onto different high schools. Surely, you 
would not deny us a last celebration together before we head in different directions? A prom 
would be crucial to our happy memories of Palm Primary School which would last a lifetime.

In brief, with your support and a small budget, we could make year 6’s dreams a reality and 
truly reward the hard-work and effort that year 6 have shown during their time at Palm 
Primary School. In conclusion, I’m very hopeful that you will support this exciting opportunity.

Yours sincerely,

Anita Begum 
Class 12
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